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i would like to lodge my objection to the proposed beaches link tunnel project for the following 
reasons. 
i have attened several community updates on the project and am yet to be convinced that this is 
the only possible solution to the the issue of traffic on the beaches. 
many of the savings quoted for traffic volumes in mosman don't add up unless there are several 
undisclosed road closures being made in conjunction with the tunnel project. lack of disclosure 
on this makes me worry about what other issues are being hidden. the closure of one golf course 
and distruction of another make no sense when green space is slowly being eroded by further 
urban over development. 
the logical solution in my opinion is a metro line from the hub at chatswood via east roseville, 
forestville, frenchs forest (for the hospital hub) and through to dee why. 


